
As we break up 

for the summer 

on Tuesday next 

week I would just 

like to wish all of 

you a happy   

summer break.  

On the whole it 

has been a good 

year, with much 

achieved right 

across the school.  

We have had the 

tragic death of 

Mrs Yates this 

past week and I 

thank all of you 

for your kind 

messages of    

condolence and 

support. The   

condolence book 

will remain open 

for you to sign 

next Monday and  

Tuesday. I hope 

you and your  

children have also 

felt supported. 

Sports Day 

Please see a few 

images from our 

super sports day 

today. Well done to 

all our children on a 

successful day. 

Hellos and Goodbyes 
I look forward to             

welcoming all of our      

children back on Monday 

2nd September—in their 

lines at 8.50am. 

We say hello to our 3 new 

teachers, Miss Boulton in 

Y5, Miss Jones in Y1 and 

Miss Shaban in YR. I’m sure 

you will make them feel at 

home. We bid a fond    

farewell to Mrs  S Wright 

and Mr Harvey, who are 

retiring. Also leaving for 

new posts are Miss Harvey 

and Miss Nazir, in Runcorn 

and Saudi Arabia            

respectively. We say   

goodbye to Miss             

Rashid, Mrs Davies, who is 

setting up a news business, 

and to Mrs Boocock who is 

moving to Calderdale. Our 

Spanish teacher, Mrs  

Walker, moves to Leeds. 
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Next week’s 
Lunches 

Daily choices                 

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis,           

Sandwiches & Fruit. 

No Sandwiches      

Thursday 

Hot Options       

include 

 Monday 

Mac n Cheese/
Vegetarian Chilli & 

Nachos 

Tuesday 

Seaside Theme  

Battered Fish/Quorn 

Hot Dogs 

Have a    

magical   

summer  

N M Cooper 

Nigel M. 

Cooper 

Headteacher  -

Team Wibsey 

 

Happy Holidays 


